Janice Vance
Kennebunk
LD 1379

Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, and members of the committee, I am Janice Vance and I
live in Kennebunk. I would like to urge you to vote “ought to pass” on this bill.
Purchasing a firearm should be a serious act, and I fear some potential buyers are
motivated by fear, depression, and anger. It is my hope that signs warning potential
buyers of the risk involved in having a lethal weapon in one’s home, ranging from
suicide and access by teens or children, to domestic violence or homicide, will serve
as a reminder of the seriousness of owning such a firearm.



